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October 15, 2019

The Honorable Kelly King
And Members of the Council

200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair King:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to
inform you of the following vacancy:

Board of Ethics, due to the resignation of Napua Greig on October 14,
2019.

I have attached a copy of her resignation letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community
Liaison Gladys Baisa at 270-8211 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

^VdcLuH 7* \ttl
MICHAEL P. VICTORINO

Mayor

Attachment
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Mayors Office - FW: official resignation

From: Coiy-Lyim Vicens <Cory-Lynn.Vicens@co.maui.hi.us>
Date: 10/14/2019 9:34 AM

Subject: FW: official resignation
Cc: "'Matt Macario"'; "'Gary Murai'"

Aloha.

Please find the resignation, sent via email, on Monday, October 14,2019 from Board of Ethics member
Jaye "Napua" Greig-Nakasone. See below.

Napua's term expiration date is 3/31/22, [CR 17-28 (Res. 17-30)].

Let me know if there is anything more you need from me.

Mahaio,

Cory

Cory Vicens

Executive Secretary to Corporation Counsel Moana Lutey

Executive Secretary to Maui County Board of Ethics

Department of Corporation Counsel

County of Maui

200 South High Street

Wailuku, HI 96793

Telephone: 808.270.7583

Facsimile: 808.270.7152

NOTICE: The information in this transmittal (including attachments, if any) is privileged and
confidential and is intended only for the recipient(s) listed above. Any review, use, disclosure,
distribution or copying of this transmittal is prohibited except by or on behalf of the intended
recipient, if you have received this transmittal in error, please notify me immediately by reply
email and destroy all copies of the transmittal. Thank you.

From: Napua Greig (Nakasone) fnapuamusic@gmaii.coml

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 7:42 AM

To: Cory-Lynn Vicens <Cory-Lynn.Vicens@co.maui.hi.us>; Gary Murai <Gary.Murai@co.maui.hi.us>; Matt

Macario <guitar_shark(5)hotmaii.com>

Subject: official resignation

Aloha,
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Please accept this email as my official resignation from the Maui County Board of Ethics. I
apologize for my prolonged absence from Board meetings. I am opened 2 new schools in Japan at
the beginning of die year and now work each month in Japan, making it extremely difficult for me
to attend monthly meetings. It is my hopes that a community member who is more readily
available will be able to serve in this seat as this work is so important to our County.

Mahalo a nui,
Napua
"Never cease to actfor fear you may fail"-' Na Lili 'uokalani

************

Ndpua Greig
President

Pihana Production, LLC

280 Puuoila St,

Kula,HI 96790

www.naDuamusic.com
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